
EGLE webinar explores Septic System 101 
Proper septic system use and care are vital to protecting public health and 
preserving groundwater, lakes, streams and waterways. A Septic System 101 
webinar, hosted by the state the Department of Environment, Great Lakes, and 
Energy (EGLE) on Sept. 16, will share how to avoid septic system repairs and 
information on the state’s Septic Replacement Loan Program. While this event is 
targeted to homeowners served by a septic system, all interested persons are 
welcomed to attend. 


